
SANDERSON CENTER 
RENOVATIONS
NEED TO KNOW’S

Have questions or concerns about your 
Sanderson Center experience?

Contact us via email at urec@msstate.edu 
or call (662) 325–7529.

• Starting Monday, May 13 at 5:30 a.m., access to the 
facility will be diverted to the side of the main gym. 
There will be signage outside indicating where patrons can access 
the building.

• Patrons will need their MSU ID or Sanderson Membership 
card to access the facility.

• There will be continued access to both the locker rooms 
and the pool during the entirety of the renovations.

• Our Membership Services office will remain open.

• There will be small fitness spaces accessible in the rear 
of the facility to accommodate patrons.

• The entirety of the second floor will remain closed 
until the end of July when renovations are completed.

• The main and auxiliary gyms will be open throughout 
the summer.


